
 

 

 

 

              RICHARD (DICK) MCCURDY GOLF SCHOLARSHIP 
                         

            GCU Scholarship Foundation 

            24 W. Camelback Road, Suite A-407 

           Phoenix, AZ 85013 

 

 
Please make checks payable                                                        

to GCU Scholarship Foundation or GCUSF and put  
Dick’s name in the memo line.  All donors will receive a 

tax letter from the foundation immediately.  
Contact Madeline Winney at the GCU Scholarship 

Foundation.  Scholarships will be selected April 2021 
and awarded fall semester. 

 
 
 
 

 


